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Please exempt Fly Fishing from this bill. If I can't buy flies made from fur then I can't 

fish anymore in the state of Oregon. That would be a huge financial hit to the state 

coffers if all the fisherman stopped fishing in Oregon. Thousands of fishermen in the 

state use fur to tie their flies. I purchase my flies from the local fly fishing shop and 

I'm sure that many other people do the same. It would be a huge mistake to not 

exempt fly tying from this bill.  

 

Thank you 


